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Notice of Intent to Renew 
 
Renewal - Shelt. Serv. for Homel. Sing. Adult. @ Catherine L. 
 
Institute for Community Living, Inc 
125 Broad Street, 3rd Floor 
New York, NY 10004 
EPIN: 07121P8079KXLR001 
 
 
The New York City Department of Homeless Services through its DHS Adults intends to 
renew one (1) contract with the contractor listed above for the provision of shelter services 
to homeless single adults. 
 
 
The renewal term of each of the contracts will be from 7/1/2025 to 6/30/2028. Anyone 
having comments on the performance of the contractor or the proposed renewal of the 
contract may contact Kelly Coniliffe at 212-361-8579. This Notice is for informational 
purposes only. 


